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From: "John McClung" <jmecclung@clinton-efree.org>
To: dgruthusen@efcn.org

Hello Dave,

| am writing to you per the request of Helmut Welke in regards to his speaking engagement. | invited
Helmut to speak to my High School youth group in October. Helmut was very engaging as he spoke to my
youth about Creation and how science backs the Creation account. My students thoroughly enjoyed the
discussion and Helmut was able to answer every question they threw at him. | would highly recommend
Helmut to speak to your youth or church as a whole. | plan on inviting him back as a guest speaker in the
future. He is very knowledgeable on the subject and made the discussion a great learning experience.
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